
On January 26, 2024, the staff and students of MAHE, Bengaluru organized a

promo run for creating awareness for the 6th edition of Manipal Marathon

2024. It aims to raise awareness for "HOSPICE" palliative care, carrying a

meaningful tagline “WE  ARE WITH YOU ALL THE WAY”. The Department of

Physical Education managed the event, which included about 300 students

and over 50 staff members from various units of MAHE-B’lru.

 2024

Pro Vice-Chancellor MAHE-B’lru Campus Prof. (Dr.) Madhu Veeraraghavan

flagged off from HB-3 at 10:30 AM & and finished 3 kilometers behind HB-2.

From the starting point, the participants were retrieving their MAHE- B’lru

promo run t-shirts. The first aid station and the pit shops were situated in

noticeable spots along the run. At about 11:00 AM, the run was over. Everyone

who took part enjoyed nutrition at the finishing point once the pupils had

taken a chance to refuel.
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